
Next week is Road Safety Week. Attached are some activities which the children can 
do at home. The theme this year is road safety heroes and if you would like to 

nominate someone for the Brake Hall of Fame, simply complete their online 
form;https://www.brake.org.uk/road-safety-week/our-road-safety-
heroes?mc_cid=76cae2afb4&mc_eid=a19290b028 

  

On Monday 15th November it is wear your brightest outfit into school so you can 

‘Be Bright, Be Seen’. Your Time To Shine focusses on making sure we are visible 
when travelling on foot, bike or scooter. More information on how to do this is in the 
attached flyer. 

  

Also, look out next week for the link to our Travel Survey. We would appreciate as 

many parents as possible completing this. It will help us look at how our children our 
travelling school, making sure this is safe and what issues there are that we need to 
be aware of. The more responses we get, the better picture we will have of your 

travel concerns. 

  

Many thanks 
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